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January 19, 2024 

 
 
By U.S. Mail 
 
Mr. Dieter Hauser  
PO Box 384  
Riverside, CT 06878 
 

Re:         HighBazaar Cannibis Events 

 
Dear Mr. Hauser: 
 
Our Office has become aware that an organization known as HighBazaar has been holding events at 
a commercial space that you lease to the organizers located at 3714 Whitney Street, in Hamden, 
Connecticut. It appears that these events involve the illegal marketing and sale of cannabis outside of 
the regulated market and that the events are accessible to individuals under the age of 21. These events 
may violate the Connecticut Unfair Trade Practices Act (“CUTPA”), General Statutes § 42-110a, et 
seq., the Responsible and Equitable Regulation of Adult-Use Cannabis Act, General Statutes § 21a-
420, et seq., and/or other applicable laws and regulations.  
 
We request that you cease making this property available for these events immediately. If you do not 
do so, our office will explore all legal options. Please provide a response to this letter to me at 
jonathan.blake@ct.gov.  
 
Thank you for your prompt attention. 
 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

/s/ Jonathan J. Blake 
 
Assistant Attorney General 

 
 

JONATHAN J. BLAKE  
ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL 
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